
Class of 2018 Students,  

do you plan to live on 

campus in college? 

CPS Superintendent, Laura Mitchell, is offering 

scholarships up to $1200 to support the purchasing 

of college campus living essentials for complete  

readiness to move onto the college campus of the  

student's choice in Fall 2018. 

To be considered for the award, a student must be  

confirmed to a college for Fall 2018 with plans to live on 

campus and be a CPS graduate of the Class of 2018.  

Applicants will be considered on a variety of factors,  

including GPA, co-curricular activities, an essay, and  

recommendation from a CPS teacher of counselor. 

Complete the application at 

https://tinyurl.com/CPSHousingAward  

by midnight on Monday, May 14.  
Recipient will be notified by May 25. 

 

Contact CPS College Manager, Kayla Ritter Rickels,  

at rickelk@cpsboe.k12.oh.us with questions. 

Date: 00/00/00 

Time: 00:00 

Contact person: 555 555 5555 
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